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3rd June 2024 

Whole school trip to St Michael’s Mount 

 

Dear Families 

 

We are delighted to be able to give details of our full school trip to St Michael’s Mount 

next Monday (10th June).   

We will be departing from school via hired coach at 9am prompt.   

We will be taking part in lots of lovely activities, starting with a ferry ride!  We will be 

learning about the history of the mount and exploring the beautiful gardens.   

To ensure we have enough time for all our planned activities, and to fit in with the 

coach company, we will be departing from St Michael’s Mount car park at 3.30pm 

for our return trip, with an expected arrival time at school of 4pm.  You are welcome 

to collect your child/children from St Michael’s Mount and Marazion (we know this as 

Folly Field) long stay car park at 3.15pm if you prefer.   

We respectfully request a voluntary contribution of £5 per child.  The funds raised will 

enable us to continue to offer these fun opportunities for learning.   

Please consent to the trip, order a packed lunch (if required) and advise whether you 

are collecting your child from the car park at 3.15pm or school at 4pm via the app.  

Lunch orders will need to be made before Wednesday (5th June) at noon.   

Please ensure that your child brings a full water bottle in addition to a packed lunch 

(if not ordering from school) and is wearing appropriate clothing for a day outdoors 

(sun screen, sun hat, comfortable and closed toe shoes, jumper, waterproof coat).   

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

The St Levan Team 


